
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

October 4, 2019 
 

Dear Parishioners and Friends, 
 

I invite you to join our Heritage Friends of Star of the Valley, and offer you an opportunity to 

make your contribution to Star of the Valley Parish last indefinitely.  
 

Planning the final distribution of your assets is a very personal choice reflected in your will 

and/or trust. But over time, things change requiring you to periodically dust off these 

important documents. During times of change, we know that taking care of your family and 

friends is a priority but, if you are open to charitable giving, I ask you to consider a final gift 

to Star of the Valley Parish. 
 

All members and friends of the parish are invited to join and be part of Star of the Valley’s 

enduring future. The mere act of giving is more important than the amount of the gift. All 

gifts are valued regardless of their size. 
 

Participation in Heritage Friends of Star of the Valley is straight forward:  
 

 Submit your future intention to give without including an amount to Star of the Valley by 

completing the enclosed form.  
 

 Contact your attorney to include your intention in your will or trust which can be done as 

a dollar amount or by listing other property. It is important that you seek the advice of an 

attorney in such matters. If needed, we can provide names of Estate Attorneys to assist 

you.  
 

An informative Question/Answer document is available if desired, as well as our Heritage 

Friends Giving Form. 
 

After reflective prayer and consideration, you are invited to join Heritage Friends of Star of 

the Valley and make a final gift to the Church so your memory lives on in perpetuity. 
 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

 

 

 

Rev. Msgr. James E. Pulskamp 

Pastor 

 

 
 

 

 

Star of the Valley Catholic Church; 495 White Oak Drive; Santa Rosa, CA 95409-5939 

707-539-6262      sov@sonic.net 

HERITAGE FRIENDS 
STAR OF THE VALLEY 

 


